


Thanks,

Davia A. Newell
Staff Attorney
Public Staff – North Carolina Utilities Commission
430 N. Salisbury Street, Suite 5110
4326 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300
E-mail:  davia.newell@psncuc.nc.gov
Phone:  (919) 733-0977

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third
parties by an authorized state official.
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